ROYAL INFIRMARY

TELEPHONE: 041-552 3535

FAX NO: 041-552 6126

GLASGOW

G4 0SF

Wards 8 and 9

Physician in Administrative Charge:

Professor A. R. LORIMER

Physicians:

Dr. J. M. BOULTON-JONES

Dr. J. F. MacKENZIE

Dr. M. SOUKOP

Neurologist:

Dr. W. F. DURWARD

Dr Hill

Health Centre

Lanark ML11 DKG/AW/

General Medicine

DKG/AW/318148L

Dict:18 April 1994 Typed:3 May 1994

Dear Dr Hill

DAVID BLACK 01.05.37 1 ST. TEILING, LANARK, ML11 7HY

I reviewed this gentleman in the clinic today. I am sorry that you had not received my letter last week but no doubt it would have got to you now. Unfortunately I am still awaiting his immunology and iron studies to exclude other possible causes of cirrhosis. I have had a word from our Pharmacy Department to tell me that ideally Interferon should be stored in the fridge but it does have a limited shelf life at room temperature. Mr Black himself is not keen to proceed with Interferon therapy for the moment and I have explained to him that it is not essential that he does so. I have just arranged to see him back in four months time when we can check his liver function tests and have a further chat.

Yours sincerely

Du cingi

D K GEORGE Registrar

cc: Professor G D O Lowe, Haemophilia Unit, Royal Infirmary, Glasgow